
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
   
 

                   Tower Lakes Times            June 2022  
 
 

 
Board Members: 
Brad Holtsberry - President                                                                                 Melanie Riggleman- - Treasurer / Trash Removal 
John Grove - Secretary / Snow Removal / Community Beautification         Harland Groves - Farmhouse 
Larry Madeker - Lawn Care / Landscaping                                                        Tom Studer - Variances         
Pat Lapczenski – Tower Lakes Times / Community Beautification               Joe Petrycki - Website / Neighborhood Watch 

 

ANNUAL MEETING   HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE! 

July 19TH  6PM @ the Berean Baptist Church, 2145 Middle Bellville Road      

 

NEW COMMUNITY EMAIL ADDRESS 

All Tower Lakes email notifications and communication will now come from 
TLNeighborhoodWatch@gmail.com.  Please add this email address to your contact list.  
If you have not received correspondence from this email, check your spam file, then 
reach out to Melanie (twrlkstreasurer@gmail.com).  She will ensure your email address 
is included.  (The Tower Lakes Times will still be printed and distributed monthly) 

Also, as we bid farewell to Larry Schuck and wish him well in his next adventure – we 
welcome Joe Petrycki, who will be taking over website and Neighborhood Watch 
responsibilities.  Joe will be keeping us informed of community happenings and potential 
safety issues.   

 

SOCIAL NEWS 

July 23rd Ice Cream Social 7PM at the Farmhouse.  Please make reservations with 
Karen Conard (740-501-6879) Cost: $4 per person 

July 3rd, August 7th, September 4th – informal gatherings at Kelly’s Dairy Bar, 1280 
South Main Street.  No reservation necessary.   

September 24th quarterly breakfast at Der Dutchman.  Please make reservations with 
Karen Conard (740-501-6879) 



 

 

Watch for future events:  Burgers & Brats in September or October; Meet & Greet in 
December 

 
 
The Tower Lakes Pickleballers will be playing on Wednesday mornings at 9AM on the 
Cedar Creek cul de sac.  Please let Dave Miller (419-632-4542) know if you want to 
play. Racquets and balls will be provided.  Come join the fun! 
 
 
 

 

WELCOME NEW RESIDENTS!!! 

 

I’m sure we’ve missed welcoming new residents over the past several months.  I 
apologize for those who may have been overlooked.  But – welcome to the following 
new residents to our Tower Lakes Community: 
 
Robert and Nancy Giesige   Michael Dickson  Joe and Karen Morgenstern 
1790 Cape Cod Dr   1635 Cape Cod Dr 1611 Cape Cod Dr 

 
Greg and Jackie Crawfis  Gary and Ruth Anania 
1023 Princeton Trace   1019 Princeton Trace 
 
 
Tony and Marina Tambasco   Chuck and Carolyn Shumway    
1021 Princeton Trace   1688 Nantucket Dr 
 
 
 
 


